
Cavendish Primary School  

NEWSLETTER       
MAY 2022 

Attendance 

School doors open at 8.40am and close at 9am. 

Please ensure children arrive in school on time. 

Children should be collected from school at 3pm 

from their normal classroom exits. Children 

should not be collected via the school office. 

We want all of our pupils to succeed and one of 

the best ways for this to happen is for them to 

attend school every day, on time. The only      

reasons for absence should be through illness or 

an exceptional circumstance. School attendance 

remains a key priority across our federation.  

We hope you found the recent attendance 

letters informative and we plan to write to you 

later this term with an update.  

 

Health and Wellbeing Week 

During the week commencing 27th June 2022   

children will be taking part in various activities 

focused on health and wellbeing including sports 

days. The dates are below and parents are       

welcome to attend. Children can come to school 

wearing sports clothes all week.   

Sports Days   

Nursery -  Wednesday 29th June 2022 at 10.45am 

and 2.30pm 

Reception - Thursday 30th June 2022 at 9.30am 

Years 1 and 2 - Monday 27th June 2022 at 9.30am 

Years 3 and 4 - Tuesday 28th June 2022 at 9.30am 

Years 5 and 6 - Wednesday 29th June 2022 at 

9.30am   

  

                   Key Dates 

 
Thursday 26th May 2022 - Non-uniform Day  

Thursday 26th May 2022 - School Closes 
Tuesday 7th June 2022 - School Reopens 

Week Commencing 27th May 2022 - Health and 
Wellbeing Week  

Friday 1st July 2022 - School Closed (Staff training 
day) 

Wednesday 6th July 2022 - Transition Day 1 
Wednesday 6th July 2022 - Reception New  

Starters Lunch 
Tuesday 12th July 2022 - Year 6 Show and Buffet 

Wednesday 13th July 2022 - Transition Day 2 
Wednesday 20th July 2022 - Year 6 Leavers Disco/

BBQ 
Wednesday 20th July 2022—Attendance  

assemblies  
Friday 22nd July 2022 - School Closes 

           Jubilee 

To celebrate the Jubilee over the next 

half term the children will be learning 

about a specific period or significant event during 

the Queen’s reign.  

We will also hold a special Jubilee themed picnic for 

the children later in the term.  


